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Rivera, Maribel

From: corphelp

Sent: Sunday, April 17, 2011 4:05 PM

To: ‘gordeon souaid' .

Subject: RE: A change in Dr. Gordon Souaid's EIN number

Your request is being forwarded to the appropriate section for processing.

Lee Yarbrough

Internet Access

Fiorida Department of State
Division of Corporations

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values your feadback as a
customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: gordon souaid [mailto:gsouaid@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2011 11:02 PM

To: corphelp
Subject: A change in Dr. Gorden Souaid's EIN number

Document Number L03000036035

Could you please be so kind as to change my Gordon G. Souaid M.D., P.L. EIN number from
592616521 to 451199160. If you have any questions, please call me at 305-215-8884. Thank you for all your
help.

Gordon G. Souaid M.D.
4-14-11
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